
Evan S. Chait, Esq. 
2626 FOOTHILL BLVD. 

 SUITE 200     
LA CRESCENTA, CA 91214 

Evan S. Chait, Associate General Counsel 
evan@csfcap.com 

Tel: +1 818 330 7855 

 
August 29, 2019                
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
VIA EMAIL (ago.info@vermont.gov)  
 
Re:       Public Records Act Request- PRAR #08292019VTAG (“Applications for transfer of 
structured settlements”) 
  
Dear Public Records Coordinator: 
 
This letter constitutes a request under the Vermont Access to Public Records Law (the “Act”).  
  
This request is directed to the Public Records Act Coordinator or custodian of records for the entity 
identified in the addressee section above. If the items listed below are under the control of another 
department or agency, please forward this letter accordingly and so advise us.  
  
This request seeks the information listed below, whether in the form of a writing, e-mail (including 
attachments), computer file, or however kept. We request that the information be produced digitally on 
a CD-ROM or via e-mail. If not available digitally, we request a paper copy of the requested 
information.  
 

INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
The following public records are requested: 
 

1. Any applications for the transfer of structured settlement payment rights that were served on 
the attorney general’s office pursuant Vermont structured settlement protection act, codified as 
9 V.S.A. §2480aa et seq., since December 01, 2017. 

 
TIME TO RESPOND & COST REIMBURSEMENT 

 
As the Act requires, we expect to receive notification of your compliance with this request promptly 
upon your receipt of this letter.  If you need additional time, please simply notify us in writing as the 
code requires.  If practical circumstances further prohibit a timely response, please contact us so we 
may attempt to agree on a reasonable deadline for production. 
 
Pursuant to the Act, we are willing to pay reasonable costs to reimburse you for direct costs of 
duplication or to pay statutory fees. If you estimate that the direct copying costs will exceed one 
hundred dollars ($100.00), please notify us of the cost estimate so that we may determine how to 
proceed. 
 
If all or any part of this request is denied, I request that I be provided with a written statement of the 
grounds for the denial. If you determine that some portions of the requested records are exempt from 
disclosure, please provide me with the portions that can be disclosed. 



Evan S. Chait, Esq. 
2626 FOOTHILL BLVD. 

 SUITE 200     
LA CRESCENTA, CA 91214 

Evan S. Chait, Associate General Counsel 
evan@csfcap.com 

Tel: +1 818 330 7855 

 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. Please contact me if you have questions or concerns.    
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 

 
___________________ 
Evan S. Chait 
  


